
 
 

 

  

 

 
Al-Nisa welcomes our sisters to join us for a halal dinner on the first Tuesday of 

each month... 

We are excited to announce YAMI Japanese Restaurant will be hosting us for the 

month of May. 

Date: Tuesday 5th May 2015 

Address: 11 Kingston Road, Underwood Qld 

Time: 7:00pm* 
*Please note our Committee Meeting is in progress until this time 

For booking purposes please RSVP via our Facebook page or 

by contacting Al-Nisa on: 0413 360 913 
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